
In honour of the women of the 

Srebrenica genocide 

 Amy, Jess, Nicola and Shaida cordially invite you to a 

ladies

 tea party

Thursday 19th July 2018.

The Wakefield Room, 

The Queen’s Foundation, Birmingham  

B15 2QH •  3:00-4:30p.m 

3106 Maxwell Street, Bloomfield, CT 06002

RSVP by 10 July, to sleen@queens.ac.uk or 0121-452-2662.  

 


